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20/10/2017

Dear Bob,

I'm writing on behalf of ASLEF to express our solidarity with the RTBU in your action
against Pacific National.

The battles for better terms and conditions with quality time to spend with your family
and decent accommodation when lodging, are universal for trains drivers across the
world.

I know that with the strength and solidarity you have throughout your membership,
you'll achieve the improved conditions for your members that you are demanding.

Mick Whelan
General Secretary
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